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05 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents of Owl Class, 
 
We have reached our final term together and it is looking very exciting for us! We have several opportunities early on in the 
term for your children to participate in. Please find the details below: 
 
Skill Zone Gloucester 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be returning to Skill Zone in Gloucester this year. This is a great opportunity for your 
child to participate in real-life scenarios and learn how to keep themselves safe. Skill Zone is an interactive life skills village, 
where children learn life-saving strategies such as water safety, basic first aid and road safety. As Year 5 and 6 begin to become 
more independent inside and outside of school, we are pleased to provide this activity to support our curriculum. 
 
This activity is free of charge but there is a cost for the coach journey to and from the centre. We only ask for a contribution 
towards our travel costs by coach, of £8.50. Please log into Parentpay to give consent and make payment by 6.6.23. 
Please send your child into school at their usual start time on the 9th June 2023. We will then depart from School at 9.15am. As 
we will not arrive back at school until after lunch, please provide your child with a packed lunch on this day. 
You will be able to collect your child as usual at 3.15pm. 
 
Year 6 Leavers Service at Gloucester Cathedral (YEAR 6 ONLY) 
 
As our time together draws to a close, the Year 6 children celebrate their time within a Church School with a trip to Gloucester 
Cathedral to participate in the Diocesan Leaver’s Service. This is a moving service of celebration and reflection on their journey 
so far, which takes place during the morning of Tuesday 13th June. 
 
We will be learning songs and dance moves in preparation for the service and are looking forward to joining together with our 
Church school family. 
 
The children will need to come to school as usual on this day and wear their school uniform. A coach will be provided by the 
school in order to transport the children. Please give consent to your child attending this trip, via Parentpay, by 7.6.23. It is 
sadly not an event that parents can attend, but we will endeavour to take lots of photographs. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Kerry and Mrs Brown 
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